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Rees, Gail

From: Douglas Wardle <douglas@powerconsultingmidlands.com>

Sent: 22 March 2018 21:05

To: Howell, Morgan P

Subject: RE: Barry Port Biomass Plant, David Davies Road, Barry (1 of 2 emails)

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Red Category

Morgan, just getting back to you, attached are the drawings revised as you indicated. Let me know if there are any 
further comments.

I will send a second email with the remaining plan

Kind regards

Douglas

Douglas Wardle
Power Consulting Midlands Ltd
Email : douglas@powerconsultingmidlands.com

This e-mail may contain confidential and/or privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient (or have received this e-mail in error) 
please notify the sender immediately and destroy this e-mail. Any unauthorised copying, disclosure or distribution of the material in this e-
mail is strictly forbidden.

From: Howell, Morgan P <MPHowell@valeofglamorgan.gov.uk> 
Sent: 12 March 2018 11:12
To: Douglas Wardle <douglas@powerconsultingmidlands.com>
Subject: FW: Barry Port Biomass Plant, David Davies Road, Barry

Hi Douglas,

I have spoken to the Highways officer and he wants the following amendments to be made and also the swept paths 
layout does not match the parking layout. Can these be amended to match up?

Thanks

Morgan Howell
Senior Planner (Development Control) / Uwch Gynllunydd
Regeneration and Planning / Adfywio a Chynllunio
Vale of Glamorgan Council / Cyngor Bro Morgannwg
tel / ffôn: 01446 704743
mob / sym:
e-mail / e-bost: MPHowell@valeofglamorgan.gov.uk

Consider the environment. Please don't print this e-mail unless you really need to.
Ystyriwch yr amgylchedd. Peidiwch ag argraffu'r neges hon oni bai fod gwir angen.

Visit our Website at www.valeofglamorgan.gov.uk
Ewch i'n gwefan yn www.bromorgannwg.gov.uk

Find us on Facebook / Cewch ddod o hyd i ni ar Facebook
Follow us on Twitter / Dilynwch ni ar Twitter
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Correspondence is welcomed in Welsh or English / Croesewir Gohebiaeth yn y Gymraeg neu yn Saesneg.

From: Harrison, Paul D (Agency) 
Sent: 09 March 2018 12:43
To: Howell, Morgan P
Subject: Barry Port Biomass Plant, David Davies Road, Barry

Morgan

Following our conversation in relation to the above, can you request that the areas marked “C” are deleted from 
drawing ref - barry _19_dwg _01_40022 rev d and the substation and cycle store clearly labelled.

In addition, the site layout shown on the Traffic Movement Plan (barry _01_dwg _01_20115 rev c) is required to 
match that of the above.

Regards

Paul Harrison
Highway and Engineering Services
Planning and Transportation Services / Gwasanaethau Cynllunio a Thrafnidiaeth
Vale of Glamorgan Council / Cyngor Bro Morgannwg
tel / ffôn: 02920 673151
mob / sym:
e-mail / e-bost: pdharrison@valeofglamorgan.gov.uk

Consider the environment. Please don't print this e-mail unless you really need to.
Ystyriwch yr amgylchedd. Peidiwch ag argraffu'r neges hon oni bai fod gwir angen.

Visit our Website at www.valeofglamorgan.gov.uk
Ewch i'n gwefan yn www.bromorgannwg.gov.uk

Find us on Facebook / Cewch ddod o hyd i ni ar Facebook
Follow us on Twitter / Dilynwch ni ar Twitter

Correspondence is welcomed in Welsh or English / Croesewir Gohebiaeth yn y Gymraeg neu yn Saesneg.


